June 9, 1971

Professor Jose Ferrater-Mora
Department of Philosophy

yn Mawr College
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora:

Recently I sent a specilal delivery letter to
Dr, Nahm (dated May 31, 1971) concerning my request to be
enrolled in the unit of superviged research on the dissertation.

Tilme &8 very lmportant right now, since 1 must receive
a letter from Bryn Mawr stating that I am so enrolled before
the end of June, or my teaching position for next fall will
have to be cancelled for lack of a renewed Caliibrnia teaching
credential.

I thought perhaps Dr. Nahm had already left for
the summer and so did not receive my letter. In my letter to him
I fully explained the situation, my current work on the dissertation,
the faet tﬁat I plan to visit Bryn Mawr in August and confer with
either Dr. Kline or another member of my Committee, and also

enclosed copies of correspondence with Dr. Kline and Mrs. Foster,
Dean of the Graduate School.

Would it be possible for you to inquire with Dr., Nahm
as to whether or not he has received this letter? If he is away,
ﬁerhapa I could send you the necessary Information. I have not

eard from Dr. Kline either, in response to my letter to him
dated May 23, 1971 (sent special delivery).

I would very much appreciate any help you can give.

Sineerely,

Sueae B. Armetreng (fofmerly Spooner) |

3936 Sunny Road
Stockton, Califernia 95206

All that 1iIs necessary 1Is a letter stating my enrollmentt in the
unit of research. As 1 stated in my various letters, I would like
to arrange to pay the fee ($500) in monthly Inatallmeuta, be%fnnning

June, 1971, ($50/month) An immediate response would be deep
appreciated.
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